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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Mr Robert McPolland (school crossing patrol) 

 
It is with great sadness that I am writing to let you know that Robert, our school crossing patrol, 
passed away suddenly on Saturday night.  He was at home with his family at the time and his death 
is not thought to be linked to the current Cornavirus pandemic. 
 
Robert was loved by everyone associated with the school:  staff, parents and, of course, the children.  
For many years, his cheery wave and quick wit brought a smile to everyone’s faces as he helped to 
keep all of the children safe as they crossed the road in the morning and after school.  He also paid 
regular visits to our Nursery and Primary 1 classes, in particular, to talk about his job and what he did 
to support members of our school community.  I am sure you will all join me in extending our sincere 
sympathy to his wife and other members of his family at this sad time. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Linda Callender 
Head Teacher 

 


